
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENDED DECISION 
 

Date:           11/13/2024 
 

Project:      Asset Maintenance Services 

RFP: O-1124 

 
The Tampa-Hillsborough County Expressway Authority received five (5) 

Expanded Letters of Response (ELOR) on August 28th, 2024, for the above-

mentioned project. All five (5) ELOR’s were evaluated and graded on October 1st, 

2024. On October 25th, 2024, all respondents presented and were interviewed. All 

five (5) price proposals were received on October 28th, 2024. The presentations 

and interviews were scored by the Evaluation Committee and price proposals were 

opened on November 12th, 2024. During the review of the price proposals, it was 

determined that Creative Management Technology, Inc was found non-

responsive.  

 

Listed below is the final score based on the Evaluation Committee’s scores and 

Price Proposals: 

Firm Name               Total 

 

Webber Infrastructure Management, Inc. 93.67 

American Infrastructure Maintenance Management, 
LLC 

81.92 

DeAngelo Contracting Services, LLC 75.03 

Walsh Infrastructure Management 74.83 

Creative Management Technology, Inc VOID 
 

The Tampa-Hillsborough County Expressway Authority staff intends to recommend 

approval of the ranking to the Board of Directors and request authorization to 

negotiate and execute a contract with the highest ranked firm. If negotiations are 

unsuccessful, staff shall negotiate with the next highest ranked firm. Contract is 

subject to review and approval of THEA General Counsel. 

 
All notices are posted on the Authority’s website ( www.tampa-xway.com) and on 

the DemandStar system.  For questions regarding this notice, please contact the 

Authority's Procurement Office, Procurement@tampa-xway.com . 

http://www.tampa-xway.com/
mailto:Procurement@tampa-xway.com

